
MOULTONBOROUGH RECREATION DEPARTMENT 
ADVISORY BOARD  

Mission Statement 
The mission of the Advisory Board to the Moultonborough Recreation Department is to 
provide the public a standard of excellence in programs and services in a cooperative 
spirit that encourages participation in recreation, sport and leisure activities, while 
carefully promoting and utilizing recreational resources and facilities available in the 
community. 

Purpose 
The principal function of the Advisory Board is to serve as a communication bridge 
between the Recreation Director, the Board of Selectmen and the Community and to 
promote programs and services to encourage support from our community through input 
and participation. 

Minutes – March 9, 2009 
Meeting called to order 5:11p.m.  
Present at Meeting:  Karin Nelson, Carla Taylor, Al Hume & Donna Kuethe  
Community Members : Jane Fairchild 
 
Karin asked Donna if she was in agreement with the way the minutes read in regards to the field issue and 
Donna was Ok with them. Karin made motion to approve minutes and Al seconded. Minutes approved. 
 
Community Input: Jane  Fairchild introduced herself as a community member who is awaiting word for 
appointment to the vacancy of alternate on this board.  She also asked if we could post the "Code of 
Conduct" on the website.  Speaking as a community member Karin asked if the rink is officially closed for 
the season and Donna said it was.  Karin asked if there could be a way to keep those updates more 
available.  
Discussion on the possibility of covering the ice rink many factors discussed why not, money and it would 
tend to expect more supervision.  Donna did suggest looking into a liner  for one corner to try and eliminate 
bad ice conditions in one specific area.   
Karin said this year has been a good year for the Red Hill Outing Club and thanked everyone for spreading 
the word, saying numbers have grown for 15-20 memberships last year to 50 or so memberships this year.   
 
Jane Fairchild offered a report from the meeting held at Northwood Camp in Tuftonboro: There seems to 
be a great amount of interest for an indoor pool from approx. four surrounding towns.  They are in the early 
stages with doing studies for interest, need and possibilities.  A wide range of activities to service all ages is 
the focus.   
 
Donna mention her department was going to bring something forth for our group to work on to address the 
volunteer coach accountability issue.  
 
We will ask Becky to contact Carter and the selectman in regards to the filling of the alternate vacancy. 
 
Carla made a motion to adjourn Karin seconded. 
 
Meeting adjourned @5:39 
Next Meeting April 13th @5:00p.m.. 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
~A Communication Bridge for All Interested in Moultonborough Recreation~ 

 
 

 


